
MISCEmAlNEOUS

Representatives of various other organizations told of important co-
operation as follows:

Mrs. J. C. Hannington and Miss Edith Campbell of the Victorian
Order of Nurses; Mr. Walter Frisby, Secretary of the Mothers' Pen-
sions Board; Mrs. D. C. Wilson of Parkhill, and Dr. Margaret Patterson,
representing the Ontario Federation of Wohnen's Institutes; Miss Jamie-
son, for the Department of Education; Mrs. H. W. Parsons of the
Provincial Couneil of Women; Miss E. Kathleen Russell, for the new
Department of Publie Health Nursing of the University of Toronto;
Prof. Fitzgerald and Dr. Allan Brown as consultants of the Board of
Health, and Dr. Woodhouse as a District Health Offeer.

THE AMERICAN HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION

The ofBeers of the American Hospital Association, which concluded
its annual meeting in Montreal on 7th October, are:-

President, Dr. George O. Hanlon, Bellevue Hospital, New York;
First Vice-President, Dr. McEachern. Vancouver General Hospital:


